
reports, and papers, and writing minutes. If you are
interested in this role, please speak to the school office
who can arrange a meeting with Miss Candish. 

We are pleased to report
that our homemade
Christmas Cards have
raised a grand total of
£134. This money will be
spent on resources for
school. Thank you to all
of you who supported
this.

Christmas Cards 
for Schools

We would like to say a huge
thank you to Seasons Garden
Centre who have donated a real
Christmas tree to school. It has
pride of place in our dinner hall
and made for a very festive
Christmas lunch on Wednesday!
Thank you, Seasons for your
generous donation!

Dear Parents and Carers,

As this term draws to a close, the Kingsfield team would like to say a huge thank you to all parents and carers for their
support over the Autumn term. It has been a term of great success and achievement for our children across the
school and we couldn't have done it without your help! 

Have a wonderful and festive Christmas and we look forward to welcoming you all back in the New Year on the 6th of
January.

The Leadership Team
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Year Four have been working hard on their DT project this term. They spent the first part of the term thinking about
form, aesthetics and the potential user and then designed and learnt running stitch, backstitch and overcast stitch.
Then, they cut shapes out of felt which they appliquéd onto a background piece of felt. They then stitched two pieces
of felt together before stuffing them and sewing up the opening.

 The children worked extremely hard and lots of resilience and perseverance was seen. They are rightfully very pleased
and proud of themselves and as you can see, the final product was excellent!

Year Four Design and Technology

http://www.seasonsgardencentre.co.uk/chatteris.html
http://www.seasonsgardencentre.co.uk/chatteris.html
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Year Six have produced some fantastic Christmas
writing based on the Grinch. The content of the
writing is superb and I am sure you will all agree that
the presentation is absolutely beautiful.

Year Six Writing

A wonderful time was had by all at our Christmas Fayre on Tuesday. There were many entertaining stalls, lots of
snacks to enjoy, delicious hot chocolate and Santa even made an appearance. Thanks go to our fabulous choir who
performed carols whilst parents, carers and children wondered around the stalls. A brilliant £333 was raised which will
go towards resources for the school. Thank you to all who attended.

Kingsfield Christmas Fayre

Whole school attendance = %
Let’s work together to reach at least 96% next term!

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to class 3P this week who won the
weekly attendance award. Enjoy your cake! 3P were
also the overall attendance winners for this term and
will get to look after our Attendance Bear for the first
week of next term, well done 3P!

On Thursday, all of Key Stage Two attended a
Christmas service at church. The narrators for the
service spoke very clearly and the singing was also
really lovely. The children nearly raised the roof
singing 'Ding Dong Merrily!' A big thank you to all who
were involved in putting this together and thanks also
to all parents and carers who came along to support.

Christmas Church Service
This week, our Year Six children visited Reception to
deliver the Water Walls that they designed and
created using recycled materials during their DT
lessons. The children in both Reception and Year Six
had great fun together pouring water into different
parts of their walls and watching the water travel
through the different bottles and pipes.

Year Six Design and Technology



Upcoming events

Aurora - EYFS - Confidence
Great - EYFS - Resilience
Zeynep - Year 1 - Confidence
Agneta - Year 2 - Kindness
Josiah - Year 3 - Enthusiasm
Darcie-Rose - Year 3 - Confidence
Violet - Year 4 - Resilience
Mustafa - Year 4 - Kindness
Jayden - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Dominic - Year 5 - Aspiration
Frankie - Year 6 - Kindness
Kayden - Year 6 - Resilience

December
23rd-3rd Jan: Christmas holidays

January
6th: Children return to school

February
17th-21st: Half Term
24th: Children return to school

March
10th: National Measuring - RK & Year 6

April
3rd: Class photographs
4th: Teacher training day
7th-21st: Easter Holidays
22nd: Children return to school

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

Mila - EYFS
Vakaris - EYFS
Harvey - EYFS
Esther - EYFS
Spencer - EYFS
Agneta - 2D
Bluebelle - 2D
Dovydas - 3P
Grayson - 3P
Evelyn - 3S
Ella - 3S
Ian - 4D
Hatun - 4D
Hannah - 4D
Sithana - 4J
Jakub - 5R
Jayke - 5R
Anngrace - 6C
Dilanas - 6C
Bella S - 6R

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

